
 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  September 15, 2017 

TO:  Auburn Springs Owners & Residents 

FROM: Board of Directors & SBB Management Company 

RE:  Request for Volunteers 

 

 

The Auburn Springs HOA would like to host the 2017 National Night Out Event if 

there are volunteers within the community that may be able to assist. 

THE DATE FOR THE EVENT IS TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2017, 6:00-8:00 PM 

The event will be held at the pool area and will include a bounce house, pizza and 

other food and activities.  We will need approximately 10-12 volunteers. 

Please contact Debbie Macziewski at d.macziewski@sbbmanagement.com if you 

are able to volunteer. 

We will keep you posted on the status of the event. 

 

Thanks and have a great weekend! 
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